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January 26, 2021

Kristen Keller

Dennis Health Director
685 Route 134

South Dennis, MA 02660

RE: Margaret Wilson

45 Inman Road (map 41, parcel 55)
Dennisport, MA

Dear Kristen:

On January 22, 2021, I inspected the construction of the new septic system at the above
referenced site. The system has been installed in accordance with the previously approved
Site Plan, prepared by this office, dated: 11-16-20.

I certify that the system as constructed, generally conforms within acceptable tolerance to
the regulations, as varied, set forth in 310 CMR 15.000 and the Town of Dennis Board of
Health Regulations.

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please call me at
508-385-3426.

Simerely

Thomas McLellan,



